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Blake Fugate - None

Old Business
Vice Mayor Johns stated that she was still working on the memorial crosses/flags for our

veterans. She has gotten a quote for approximately $50 each. She would like to have
everything in order so they can be up by Veteran’s Day in November.

Commissioner Jones asked about the TV’s at the Usher Center. City Manager Cain told
Commissioner Jones we were working on some technical issues with the TV's.

New Business
As the new liaison for the Tourism Committee Commissioner Weaver asked the city to

draft a dark sky ordinance with regulations on the exterior lighting on new construction.

Commissioner Weaver also advised the commission that the Levy County Visitor’s
Bureau sets aside $4000 each year for the city to make some improvement to the city’s
tourism. City Manager Cain will make an agenda item for a later meeting to discuss
projects to use the $4,000.00 from the Visitor’s Bureau.

Commissioner Weaver thanked Laura and Vice Mayor Johns for the Candidate forum.

Public Comment
None

Correspondence -
None

Approval of Regular Minutes and Budget Minutes for July 08, 2024 -Motion made by
Vice Mayor Johns, Second by Commissioner Weaver to approve the regular and budget
minutes from July 08, 2024. Motion passed Vote 5-0.

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:12 PM.

Attest.

Laura Cain, City Manager Chris Jones, Mayor-Commissioner

Recorded by: Belinda Wilkerson, Deputy City Clerk



